
 

 

 

 

 

 

Drop boxes will be located in  
Mrs. Elwell’s room, Mr. VanMeter’s room, 

and the Stow Creek School office.  
WE THANK YOU IN 

STOW CREEK SCHOOL 

GIFTED & TALENTED 

The Stow Creek School Gifted & Talented students would 

like to help our local community by hosting a  

donation food drive. 

We are asking you to help us help others by dropping off 

non-perishable foods and canned goods. 

************ 

All items will be donated directly to 

Saint Vincent De Paul Society 

Good Shepherd Dining Room 
affiliated with St. Teresa of Avila Catholic Church of Bridgeton 

Items can be dropped off  

during the month of December. 

December 2 – December 19 

at 

STOW CREEK SCHOOL 
11 Gumtree Corner Road 

DONATION 
ITEMS NEEDED 

Requested items needed are: 

Chicken broth 

Beef broth 

Canned gravy 

*CHICKEN NOODLE SOUP* 


